July 25, 1980

Mrs. Alice Quigley
39-50 52nd Street
Woodside, New York 11377

Dear Mrs. Quigley:

We are deeply appreciative of your thoughtfulness
and generosity in donating an altar cover, lace sets,
books and other many useful items to St. Vartan Armenian
Cathedral.

It is our understanding that the above-mentioned
articles are valued at a minimum of §400.00 (four

hundred dollars) but they are worth much more to us,

May God bless you for your generous spirit of
giving and may His blessings be with you always.

Prayerfully,

Father Yeznig Balian
Acting Canon Sacrist



